
Item 13 
COUNCIL MEETING – 18 OCTOBER 2010  
 

Amendment to Motion H (2010/11) 

(Amendments are shown in bold & italics, deletions have been struck through)  

 
“This Council;  
  
Welcomes the decision by the government to return public health and the overview 
of healthcare/social care to local government by the end of March 2012, providing 
that adequate funding is allocated to the Council to deliver this function.  
  
Recognises that in Haringey there is already good work carried out to try to 
scrutinise the Health Service through the Overview and Scrutiny committee.  
  
Resolves to establish a Health and Wellbeing shadow committee with 
representatives of the Council and the Primary Care Trust to work together to ensure 
a smooth handover and the early blending of staff and budgets to improve health 
outcomes for the borough.   
 
This Council notes; 
 
Work already underway by the Council’s Well-Being Partnership Board to 
establish a Shadow Health and Well-Being board to work with our health 
partners. 
 
This Council Resolves; 
 
To work closely with the Primary Care Trust, GP Commissioners and the North 
Central London NHS during the period of transition to ensure good health 
outcomes for Haringey residents”.    
 
Propose Amendment: Cllr Dilek Dogus 
Second Amendment: Cllr Alan Strickland  
 
 


